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ESP Job No: U1374 

 

Sunday, 14
th

 October, 2012 

 

Property & Campus Services 

The University of Melbourne 

625-631 Swanston Street Ph:  (03) 9035 7564 

Carlton VIC 3053  

 

ATT:  Anne Thompson – Project Manager 

 

RE: VISUAL CLEARANCE CERTIFICATE 

 ARCHITECTURE (BN 133)  

GROUND FLOOR CEILING INVESTIGATION   

 

Mr Darren Clerehan of ESP – Environmental & Safety Professionals undertook visual 

inspections following the ceiling investigations at Architecture Building BN133, 

Ground floor foyer between 11.30 and 13.30 on the 14
th

 October 2012. 

 

The ceiling investigation works were performed by Chapman Gardner Pty Ltd.   

 

The visual inspection has found that there is no visible asbestos residue present, 

however scrapings of the ceiling have been collected and returned to ESPs NATA 

accredited laboratory for analysis. 

   

As part of the ceiling investigation, paraoccupational air monitoring was conducted 

during and following the investigation works with all tests having results of less than 

0.01f/mL (see attached NATA results). 

 

Based on both the visual inspection and air monitoring results, this area is deemed 

safe to be occupied by unprotected personnel. 

 

 Yours sincerely 

ESP – ENVIRONMENTAL & SAFETY PROFESSIONALS 

 

        Darren Clerehan 

Senior Asbestos/Hazardous Materials Consultant 

 

A division of Enviro-Net Australia Pty. Ltd. 

ABN 39 067 499 389 ACN 067 499 389 NATA Reg. 3110 

2/2B Parker Street, Footscray, Victoria 3011 

Ph: (03) 9688 8000 Fax: (03) 9689 6470 

Email:  esp@esplabs.com.au 
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